
 Diversify the Art in
your Meetinghouse

How to

Know the Church Guidelines
All permanently affixed artwork is to be selected from the Church
Facilities Artwork catalog.
Request exceptions through the facilities manager. 
Additional art depicting Jesus Christ, scriptural stories and
church history are appropriate for hallways and classrooms.
Prints and non-standard art can be put on bulletin boards.
Any diverse art can be brought in to be used in lessons.

Make Thoughtful recommendations:
Reach out to your facilities manager and encourage leaders to

consider selecting art from the Church Facilities Artwork catalog
that will increase diversity in your building.

Survey the Space
Take time to inventory the art in your building.

How many images of Jesus are there?
How many are White vs melanated depictions?

How many pieces include or center people of color?
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